
          WE  WORSHIP 
 
 

 
 

  
 
Saturday, 6/14  JARED PHILIP APPLE (13th Anniv.) 

Req. by Mom & Dad  
Sunday 6/15          JOSEPH MORAN  Req. by Dawn Brunner  
Friday, 6/20 8AM   Intentions of our Graduating Seniors 

Req.  Sister Linda Hogan csj 
Saturday, 6/21    Chuck DeVitto   (b’day on the 19th) 

Req. Wife, Connie 
Sunday, 6/22   Mabel and Chester Peters 

Req. Joan and Bob Lamagna 
 

Opportunities for Mass Intentions   Fridays,  June 20 & 27 
 

 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament       

Every Wednesday,  8:30am – 9pm       
Sacred Heart Church, Lake George 

      Chaplet Divine Mercy -    Wednesdays   3pm 
            
  Prayer Chain:  Contact Alice Damp        
                     623-3618 or edaldamp@yahoo.com 

                        

The June Candle burns in memory of  
DECEASED MEMBERS OF THE MILLER FAMILY 

Requested by Lorry O’Connor 
 

 

Bishop’s Appeal….Bishop’s Appeal….Bishop’s Appeal….Bishop’s Appeal….    
If you donate on-line via www.thebishopsappeal.orgA.  

please be sure to choose St. Cecilia’s, Warrensburg! 
If we exceed the goal, we receive half of the overage.   Yeah! 

Envelopes are available in the narthex.. 

 

Sign up for St. C’s Golf Tournament 
$95 pp include 18 holes, cart, steak 

dinner, prizes, raffles, etc!  
Proceeds go to help area folks in need.  

SUNDAY, AUGUST 10    NOON 
contact Gail Demarsh at pyramid-

lifemom@aol.com or 744-9241 
 
 

SUMMERITES…. WELCOME HOME!    And don’t 

waste a minute speaking to Judy Rozell (4:30) or Gail De-

Marsh (10) if you are a liturgical minister and are willing to 

help during the Summer.   “Jump right in! 
 

SAI�T C PARISHIO�ERS…. 
Needed:   Ministers of Communion and Ministers of the Word.   

Please tell Judy (4:30) or Gail (10) of your willingness to serve 

the community.  Your training will follow.  Even if you are 

willing to be a substitute, that would be great.   Please?   

 Thank you.  

NEED HELP THIS SUMMER?    

HERE’S A GREAT OPPORTUNITY! 

“YOUTHWORKS”  is back already, and looking for projects inside 

or out.   They are willing to work (paint, repair, rake, etc).   Pick up 

an application for yourself or neighbor...found on the bulletin 

board. Questions?   Speak to Sister Linda or Gail DeMarsh.    

KIDS CLUB is also back!   Sponsored by Youthworks.  Details on 

the bulletin board.   Our kids love it! Free   After the Rec. Program. 

 June 15,  2014      Trinity Sunday      

WE GATHER 
 

Sunday      10A   Eucharist 
Tuesday    10A  Communion  Service  Adult Home 
                  8P  AA    Jaracz Hall 
Thursday   12N  AA Jaracz Hall 
        6:30P Communion Service (Spanish) 
Friday         8A  Eucharist  
Saturday    4P Reconciliation 
       4:30 P Eucharist 
                     *************************************************     
6/26         Baccalaureate held at St. C’s. 
7/16          Pastoral Council Meeting   6:30P 
7/27-8/2    Youth Mission Trip 
8/10    10th annual Golf Tournament 
9/7           Parish Picnic 
           

 WE SERVE 

SHARING TREASURE     

Last Weekend:   Church Support= $1,929   Make Up= $140 

Gifts=$555  North Country Ministry = $35   
Ascension Thursday = $10       Guatemala = $10   

Parishioners in Need = $200      Maintenance/Repair = $10    Evan-
gelist = $191         Youth Mission Trip = $10 

 

W 
ow!   Especially this past weekend, the Spirit of 

Generosity was EVERYWHERE!   From being the organizers of 

the liturgy and party to the participants who shared  their tal-

ents….this list or “benefactors” is definitely missing names, but  is 

at least a try!   (Apologies to those whose names are missing.)  

Thank you to Ann Murphy, Cheryl York, Kimberly Belanger, 

James Hodge, Diane and Johnny and Nicole Newell, Glenn and 

Dee and Melanie Warner, Richie and Elaine Henzler, Joe Ehle, Lou 

Zahra, Gail DeMarsh, Johanna Morin, Barb and Clark Orton, Joan 

Lamagna, Ellen and Joe Barlow, John Cleveland, Sharon LaGoy, 

Peggy Villeneuve, Stephanie Baker, Gloria Harris, Violet Spatz, 

Kitty Moran, Ellen Hickson, Ruth Fruda, Maryann Seeley, Mark 

Semon, Rozanne Degen, Sue and Bob Shepler, Millie Kolasienski, 

Betty Kusky, Terri Brown, Gloria Morrison, Arlene Swan, Marlene 

Vincent, Mark Sheldon, Brandy Dineen, Ursula Morasse, Richelene 

Morey, Pat Williams, Ula Morehouse, Lee West, Peggy Knowles, 

Rosemary Maher,  Jerri Belanger, Ann Rubin Harriet Bunker, Gail 

Lawson, Debbie and Tim and Amy Toolan, Linda and Jacob John-

son, Betty Kusky,  Pauline Fattibene, Mark Semon, Marion Hor-

nicek, Dick and Joan Ouellette, Brian Angell, Glenn Lunt, Tom 

Dean, Linda and Ed Gaiotti,  Kris Webster,  Bud York, Ann Bida,  

Judy Rozell, Alice Lochmann, Harrison and Bryce Rafferty, Joan 

Bowen, Pat Leonard, Jimmy and Daniel and Erin Cunniffe, Mark 

Axen, Harrison and Bryce Rafferty, Joan Bowen,  et al !! 

 

 
10% BACK!!!    When you bring this bulletin to dinner at Lizzy Keyes, 10% of the cost of the entrees 

will be donated back to St. Cecilia’s Church, kindness of  Tom and Amber Grace. 

                   SSSS TTTT AAAA F F F F F F F F    
    Parish Life Director:    
Sr. Linda  Hogan csj   
slhcsj@verizon.net / 623-3021        
    Sacramental Minister:   
Rev. Paul Cox  656-9464     
       Pastoral Associate Admin:     
Gail DeMarsh  pyramid-
lifemom@aol.com / 744-9241                                            
    Bookkeeper/Cemetery:   
Dawn Brunner    623-3021 
(Tuesday AM)  
    Parish Nurse /Building Mntnance:  
Judy Rozell  222-4140    

    sunflowr50@yahoo.com   

�ews From �eighbors  

2014 GARAGE SALE ,    

THE PRIORY I� CHESTERTOW� 
NEEDS WORKERS...EVEN FOR A FEW HOURS, 

Beginning at 1PM, Thursday July 10 to 4PM Sunday July 13. 

Check out the bulletin board  for more info about this or the 

many wonderful programs  offered at the Priory, or go to 

www.prioryretreathouse.org 

Sunday, September 28th at 2PM is 
Derek Jeter’s  

Last Scheduled Game of his career!!! 
Would you like box seats at Fenway? 

Take a chanceA 
$5 each or 3 for $10. 

Chances are available in the Narthex. 
The drawing is July 26th. 

 
Thank you to Richard and Louise Carriere!! 
Tickets are available at St. C’s and at  

Cronin’s Golf Resort.  All proceeds will help those who live 
in poverty in our area.   

Our Garage Sale is 
Next Friday and Saturday! 

Holy Mackerel, it is here already!!!   Yikes!   St. C’s annual 
June Garage Sale will be next Friday and Saturday in the 
rectory yard.  Donations?   Just put them on the left side of 
the garage this week.    Want to help?  Show up at 9Am on 
Friday to set up …..or show up during Friday or Saturday 
to sell.    No clothing or electronics, please.   (Thank you to 
Tom Dean and Tina and Travis and Trevor Gosselin for or-

ganizing this once again!) 
 
    

The Albany Diocese will participate in Fortnight for Free-

dom with a Holy Hour at the Shrine of Our Lady of Martyrs 
On Saturday, June 28th at 7:00 pm.     Please see the insert de-

scribing the event.                                            

SHARING TALENT AND TIME     

Garage Sale Fri & Sat 

The Pastoral Council met this past week and reveled in the 

wonderful celebration for Father Cox!  Plans are in the works 

for a “Ministry Fair” in the Fall, including the selection of new 

members to the Council.  The June Picnic was moved to Sep-

tember 7th this year.  “Make a Difference Day” will be cele-

brated 10/25 and great efforts will be made this Summer to en-

hance St. C’s Faith Formation .  (Want to help?  Speak with 

Leigh Cain.)         

  [Many thanks to Council Members for providing the goodies 

to celebrate Father’s Day:   Richelene Morey, Linda Gaiotti, 

and John Cleveland. ] 

Andrei 

Rublev’s 

famous Rus-

sion Icon of 

the Trinity  

created 

about 

1410… 

google for 

wonderful 

explanation  



FEAST OF THE SACRED HEART 

Friday, June 27 

will be celebrated in a big way at  

Sacred Heart in Lake George….. 
The feast day will be observed with Mass at 8 a.m. in 

honor of the Sacred Heart of Jesus, followed by 

Eucharistic adoration throughout the day, Outdoor 

Eucharistic procession at 6 p.m., with Vespers and 

Benediction in church.  An Ice Cream social will follow in 

the Parish Center.  Come, bring a friend and celebrate our 

parish feast day that honors the heart of Christ as a sign of 

God's compassion, mercy and love for all of us.  "Jesus 

meek and humble of heart, make our hearts like unto 

thine." 

 

 

 

Priesthood Discernment Retreat…Sunday, June 

22
nd

 1pm-4pm, St. Jude, Wynantskill 

RSVP: friligato@nycap.rr.com or 518-283-1162 

 

 

 

Do you have a great dog? Could you share him/her 

for an hour a week? Share A Pet needs 

your great pet to visit the elderly and the 

infirmed.  Make someone’s day a little 

brighter by sharing the love of your pet. 

There is an informational meeting on Wednesday, 

June 25 at 6pm in the Sacred Heart Parish Center, 

Lake George. Bring your dog with you!   Call Joan 

Partyka at 495-8188 for more info or check out the 

web site at www.shareapet.org 

 

 

Father Peter Young invites you to join him at 
the Saratoga National Golf Club on Monday, July 14th 
from 6pm-10pm for his annual Gala and celebration of his 
55th year of priesthood. The Emerald Anniversary evening 
will consist of delectable dishes by Prime, music by the 
Glenn Miller Orchestra, a silent auction and raffle, and a 
chance to win a day with Father Young himself. Tickets 
can be purchased for $100 a piece and $50 for individuals 
who are under the age of 35. There are also various 
tables available for purchase. All proceeds will benefit the 
Peter G. Young Foundation. 
 

Father Young’s programs serve over 5,000 people each 
day who are struggling with addiction, incarceration, 
homelessness, or poverty by offering vocational, 
residential, and rehabilitation services that provide these 
individuals with a second chance at building a new life. 
 

For tickets and more information, please visit 
www.pyhit.com or call Margie Reilly at 518-463-8109. We 
hope you will join us for a wonderful night of food, fun, and 
fellowship. 

STATEME.T TO GOVER.OR CUOMO A.D 

GOVER.ME.T LEADERS 
Bishop Scharfenberger has asked us to join our efforts for 

inclusion of the Education Investment Tax 

Credit legislation in the NY State Budget 
 

The proposed Education Investment Tax 

Credit, which is backed by the vast majority of our 

legislators and a broad, ecumenical coalition that 

goes well beyond partisan and denominational lines 

now needs an expression of grass roots support to 

break the log-jam of a just a few power-brokers. 

 

As you may be aware, Cardinal Dolan has 

prepared a YouTube ad 

(http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=H3DL2sp2HGg) 

which highlights Governor Cuomo's key role in 

enabling this to happen and is following up with a 

written statement (see insert) that summarizes the 

importance of this bill and the role each our 

parishioners of all ages can play right now. 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday, June 17
th
, 2014 Our Lady of the 

Annunciation Church in Queensbury is sponsoring 

a bus to the Rosary Walk for Life! Bishop Edward 
Scharfenberger will be leading a Rosary Walk for Life 

sponsored by the New York State Council of the Knights 

of Columbus.  The walk will start at 6pm at Historic St. 

Mary’s Church on Capitol Hill in Albany where Bishop 

Scharfenberger will begin the event by giving a talk about 

creating a Culture of Life in our community and 

world.  Then the Bishop along with the faithful will walk 

up to the New York State Capitol where we will process 

around the Capitol on the public sidewalk while reciting 

the Sorrowful Mysteries of the Rosary.   After the Rosary, 

there will be light refreshments back at St. Mary’s giving 

participants an opportunity for fellowship.  Come one; 

come all for this peaceful evening of prayer.   Call 793-

9677 to reserve your seat on the bus. The bus departs 

the OLA parking lot at 4:15 on Tuesday, June 17 and 

will return at approximately 9:00 pm. Questions, call 

Alicia Dorsey at  
793-9677. No cost but donations will be accepted to offset 

the cost of the bus. 

 

 

 



 

  

The Catholic Bishops of the United States 

have called for a Fortnight for Freedom, a 

two-week period of prayer, study and 

action to address many current challenges 

to religious liberty both here and abroad. 

Taking place from June 21 – July 4, a time 

when our liturgical calendar celebrates a 

series of great martyrs who remained 

faithful in the face of persecution by 

political powers, this year’s theme, 

“Freedom to Serve” focuses on the freedom 

to serve the poor and vulnerable in accord 

with human dignity and the Church’s 

teaching. 

 

The Shrine of Our Lady of Martyrs in 

Auriesville, NY, is truly located on holy 

ground, being the site of the martyrdom of 

Sts. Isaac Jogues, Rene Goupil and John 

Lalande (1642-46) and the birthplace of St. 

Kateri Tekakwitha (1656). The Shrine’s 

Coliseum Church, built in 1930, was one of 

the first circular churches built in the 

United States and overlooks the historic 

Mohawk Valley which played such a vital 

role during the Revolutionary War. 

 

Given its history the Shrine is a fitting 

location for the Albany Diocese’s 

celebration of this year’s Fortnight for 

Freedom and being near the geographic 

center of our fourteen counties it is a 

wonderful place to join Most Rev. Edward 

B. Scharfenberger, Bishop of Albany, for a 

special Holy Hour for Religious Liberty 

and Freedom of Conscience.  

   

 

 

Holy Hour 
for Religious Liberty & Freedom 

with 

Most Rev. Edward B. Scharfenberger, 

Bishop of Albany, 

at the 

Shrine of Our Lady of Martyrs 
in Auriesville, NY 

 

Saturday, June 28, 2014 at 7pm 

 

 

 

The Shrine of Our Lady of Martyrs (also known as the National Shrine 

of the North American Martyrs) is located on Route 5S, 4 miles east 

of Fultonville and 6 miles west of Amsterdam in Auriesville (136 

Shrine Rd, Fultonville, NY 12072). 

 

This Holy Hour is sponsored by the Roman Catholic Diocese of Albany 

Go to www.rcda .org/ for tnight  for more information 

 

http://www.rcda.org/fortnight


 

 
A Statement from Timothy Cardinal Dolan 

and the Bishops of New York State 

Calling on Governor Cuomo and Leaders in Albany: Don’t Let Us Down 

 

     More than 200 Catholic schools have closed in the last 15 years 
throughout New York State, as families and parishes, who strongly 
believe in the value of Catholic education, struggle to keep up with 
increasing costs.  Many of our public schools also desperately need help.   
 
 

     To address these needs, the NYS Catholic Bishops joined a broad 
coalition of faith groups, community organizations and labor unions 
backing legislation called the Education Investment Tax Credit.  The 
measure would encourage increased charitable donations to generate 
more private scholarships as well as additional resources to public 
schools.  It also helps all teachers provide needed materials and supplies 
for every classroom in New York.   
 

 

     The vast majority of legislators support the bill.  Why?  It’s because 
the legislation will help all children, regardless of where they go to 
school.  It’s a win-win for all families! 
 

     Although Governor Cuomo assured us he would fight to include the 
proposal in the state budget, in the end, we were left out. 
 

     As the legislative session ends in Albany this coming week, we pray 
that Governor Cuomo won’t let us down. We ask that you join us in that 
prayer.  Pray that Governor Cuomo will put children ahead of politics 
and fight for the Education Investment Tax Credit.   

     We also ask that you contact him immediately with that same 
message. You can send a message to the Governor through the website 
of the New York State Catholic Conference: www.nyscatholic.org. 

     Time is short. Please act today. God bless you. 

June 14, 2014 


